
Dear Ms. Jackson, 

 

I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as it will directly impact me 

and my access to the backcountry. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will bring huge economic benefits to Idaho, particularly in Valley County. 

Midas Gold will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is 

expected to exceed $34 million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs. Some third-

party estimates show one indirect job will be created every time Midas Gold hires an employee. The 

project has the potential to have a positive, widespread impact on the state. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural 

Idaho and still provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. The 

U.S. Forest Service has provided Idahoans with meaningful tools to easily review the document and 

ample time to comment. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project following 

alternative two. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Name: Kevin Kovacich 


